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Land Services SA Office Re-opening  
 

The State Coordinator, the Commissioner of Police Grant Stevens today announced the current Level 5 
COVID-19 restrictions (lockdown) will be rescinded at 12:01 am on Wednesday 28 July 2021.  

Land Services SA will be re-opening their Office to the public from 9:00 am on Wednesday 28 July 
2021. 

Drop & Go activities and Face-to-Face Lodgement services which were temporarily unavailable during 
lockdown will be reinstated as of 9:00 am Wednesday 28 July 2021. 

We strongly encourage those attending the Land Services SA Office to wear a face mask, as 
recommended by SA Health. 

The Office of the Registrar-General and Land Services SA will continue to monitor the situation and 
keep you updated on any changes to service delivery in response to COVID-19.  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  

 
 

Jenny Cottnam 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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